Dear                          , 
We would like to invite you to Eastviews annual Grade 8 Fun Day taking place on May 28th!
There is a lot taking place on Grade 8 Day this year, so we would like to arrange a few class visits in the month of May. May 6th/7th (walking/bus) we would like to come in and talk to the students about Grade 8 Day, give them a run down on what it is going to be like, as well as hand out permission/food forms and a sheet on Grade 8 Day. May 13th/14th (walking/bus) will be the deadline to hand in permission/food forms, and we are hoping to come in and collect those forms. May 20th/21st (walk/bus) is a week before the event and unlike other years we want to inform students on what their group theme will be, so they can dress for their theme and tell them any additional information we may have forgotten. Please let us know if these days work for you, that way we know when we can come see our future Wildcats!
	This year we want to be prepared and have estimate numbers on how much food we should buy for the student’s lunch, it would be greatly appreciated if you could visit ______________ and do head counts of how many students think they are going to do the lunch with the school rather than bringing their own. This way we will have an approximate number of students who want food, and we can order enough this year. 
We would also like to ask if it is possible for you to send us the class lists of the grade 8 students so we can start preparing groups and have an approximate number of students coming
Hope to hear from you soon!
Thanks, 
Tiana G. and Nicole C. 
(Link Crew students running the Grade 8 Day event)


Add in something about spirit wear?
Dress for weather
What day works for them (give all schools both options on visiting days?

